
 
ErinEarth humbly acknowledges that it is 

situated on Wiradjuri country and is committed 
to reconciliation with all our First Nations sisters 

and brothers 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

GENERAL INFORMATION FOR 

APPLICANTS 

 

Thank you for your interest in the position of manager of 

ErinEarth. 

In this information pack, you will find 
- Position description 
- Advertisement 
- ErinEarth Strategic Plan 2021-2024 

 
Your application must include 

- A cover letter 
- A statement (of no more than two pages) which 

addresses each of the key requirements 
- Your resume 
- Name and contact details of two referees. 

 
Applications close on Wednesday 17 November (cob) and 
should be sent to board@erinearth.org.au  
 
Interviews with shortlisted applicants will take place on 
Monday 29 November. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact John Goonan on 

0428 970 445 or email board@erinearth.org.au   
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